
 

 

Public Notice 
 
Crawley Creek Pedestrian Bridge Repairs, Sydney, NS 
– Public Comments Invited 
 
December 8, 2023 – Transport Canada must determine whether the proposed Crawley 
Creek Pedestrian Bridge Repairs, Syndey, NS is likely to cause significant adverse 
environmental effects. 
 
To help inform this determination, Transport Canada is inviting comments from the public 
respecting that determination. All comments received will be considered public and may be 
posted online. For more information, individuals should consult the Privacy Notice. 
 
Written comments must be submitted by January 8, 2024 to: 
 

Melissa Ginn 
Regional Environmental Advisor 
Transport Canada, Atlantic Region 
10 Barter’s Hill 
St. John’s, NL 
A1C 6M1 
709-351-3200 
melissa.ginn@tc.gc.ca  
 

 
The Proposed Project 

The existing Crawley Creek Pedestrian bridge consists of glulam girders, which after a 
detailed inspection were determined to be unable to sustain a live loading in their current 
condition of delamination, and the bridge was subsequently closed to the public.  The 
condition of the girders is at a level where the elements may be failing under dead load 
alone.  The bridge will undergo extensive horizontal shear panel restoration in an in-situ 
repair.   In order to gain access to the bridge for repairs, vegetation clearing, grubbing and 
earthworks will be required to provide access and laydown areas at both ends of the bridge. 
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